ST MICHAEL’S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL\
Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson
Lower Street, Tettenhall,
Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

14 February 2025
World Book Day

BOOK
DAY

Dear Parents/Carers,

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 6th March. This year, we will be focusing on reading for
pleasure. There will be lots of exciting activities throughout the day for children to enjoy, including a
class ‘Reading Book Café,” learning opportunities related to authors and a whole-school Book Quiz.

At lunchtime, children will have access to reading books as we will be launching a reading shed
where they can choose stories and texts to read during their lunch break. The children will have
access to the reading shed from 6™ March onwards.

We would like children to wear their own clothes and bring in their favourite book to share with a
friend. If your child would like to dress up as a character, they are welcome to do so.

Check out the World Book Day website for activities and advice relating to reading:
https://www.worldbookday.com/

We're excited to celebrate this year's World Book Day and hope you are too!
Kind regards,

Miss Cooper, Miss Warrilow & Mrs Morton
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